OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNSEL
County of Glenn

William J. Vanasek
County Counsel

Nicholas L. Boening Michelle Lunde Liliana Chavez-Cardona
Deputy County Counsel Deputy County Counsel Paralegal

March 24, 2021

Scott A. McMillan

The McMillan Law Firm
Via Email Only
scott@mcmillanlaw.us

RE: Your Request for public records for the November 3, 2020 General Election
Dear Mr. McMillan:

This letter responds to your above-referenced Public Records Act Request received by
the Glenn County Elections Department on January 25, 2021.

Due to the volume of materials to be reviewed in this matter, the responsive and non-
protected documents will be available for review on April 7, 2021 by 5 p.m.; if additional
time is required, you will be contacted with that new date. We will contact you on or before
that date to arrange for provision of the documents in an acceptable manner.

Should you have any questions regarding any of the foregoing, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Thank you,

WILLIAM J. VANASEK
COUNTY COUNSEL

MICHELLE LUNDE
DEPUTY COUNTY COUNSEL

525 W. Sycamore Street, Willows, California 95988
Phone (530) 934-6455 Fax (530) 934-6457



